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PUBLIC NOTICE

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice

In accordance with the Open Meeting Act, a closed session of the Board
of Commissioners has been scheduled

The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners will hold a closed session
on August 27, 2020 to discuss the contents of a written legal
memorandum from its attorney, which is exempt from disclosure under
Section 13 (1)(g) of the Freedom of Information Act at 9:00 a.m.

The meeting will be virtual using Google Meet but is closed to the
public. Electronic remote access will be implemented for this meeting,

in accordance with the Michigan Governor’s Executive Order 2020-129.

Jodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk
Posted: August 25, 2020 2:30 p.m.



